
IBO TUITION  
Submitted by Mr. Larry Shaw and Dr. Lynne Singletary 

 
1.)  ALLEN HS—(972)727-0400 

a. Does not charge tuition for IBO 

2.) Coppell HS—(214)496-6100 

a. No information 

3.) Garland HS—(972)494-8492 ext: 60067 

a. Does not take transfers 

4.) W. F. Hirschi (940)235-1070 

a. No Information 

5.) Plano East—(469)752-9120  Theresa Biggs 

a. $50 transfer in fee for administrative fees for IBO transfers 

6.)  Lubbock HS—(806)766-1414  Sharon Mouser 

a. Does not charge tuition for IBO 

 

The above districts do not charge their out of district employee’s tuition for their children. 

If we were to not charge tuition for the IBO transfers, the above districts do and we recommend 

charging the incoming IBO transfers pay the fees for the tests, approximately $650. 

Because we charge our employees who live outside of the district tuition, we recommend we 

charge IBO transfers the same tuition and pay their test fees. 

As we move to a chapter 41 district and do not charge tuition to students of our employees, IBO 

students could also be considered for inter-district transfer free of tuition. 


